
October 7, 2015 Special Highway Committee Meeting 
 

 

Chairman Flease called the special meeting of the Waupaca County Highway Committee 

to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Larrabee Highway Shop. 

 

Members present – Chairman Flease, Supervisors Jonely and Aasen. 

 

Also present were Town of Bear Creek, Town of Matteson, Village of Embarrass, Town of 

Helvetia, Town of Union, Town of Little Wolf, Town of Larrabee, City of Manawa and 

City of New London as well as members of Waupaca County Highway Department. 

 

Mr. Steingraber and Mr. Penney thanked the representatives for coming and for their work 

and cooperation with the Waupaca County Highway Department. They discussed 2015 

County and Municipality projects, planned 2016 County projects, Local Road 

Improvement Applications, and winter snowplowing 

 

A question and answer period followed. 

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 7 p.m.  Lunch was served after the adjournment. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dean Steingraber  

Waupaca County Highway Commissioner   


